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To: Coppell ISD Board of Trustees 

From: Sid Grant – Bond Project Manager

Date: August 12, 2024

cc: Dr. Brad Hunt, Diana Sircar, Josette Dobbins, Kit Pehl

Re: Approval of BSN Sports for the purchase of field and track equipment for Buddy Echols Field

The 2023 Bond election, Proposition C, includes the replacement of the field and track equipment at 
Buddy Echols Field.  While the actual runways and pit will be constructed under our Core Construction 
contract during the summer of 2025, the track department is in need of the high jump and pole vault 
equipment for this track season

The proposal from BSN Sports was procured in accordance with Texas Education Code §44.031 through 
the district's membership with the TASB Buyboard Purchasing Cooperative.  The total cost of the 
equipment is $66,547.91.  This is well within the dollars allocated for this equipment.  

RECOMMENDATION: That the Coppell ISD Board of Trustees approve the proposal 
from BSN Sports for the purchase of field and track equipment 
for Buddy Echols Field at a total cost of $66,547.91.


